
 

 
 
 
 
May 11, 2015 
 
 
Dear Board Members: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to work with you on the superintendent search for the 
Grosse Pointe Public School System.  Your hard work and dedication to a thorough 
search process has paid off.  You have the satisfaction of knowing that you have a dedi-
cated and talented leader to serve your District. 
 
It was a pleasure working with you throughout the course of this search.  We wish you 
the best as this exciting time in your District. 
 
Best Wishes, 
 
 
Dave Peterson     Larry Lobert 
School Exec Connect 


